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Consideration and possible approval of designation of
investment officers.

As required by Texas Government Code 2256 and
Board Policy CDA, the District’s investment officers must
be designated by the Board of Trustees. With the
naming of a new Chief Financial Officer, we need to
update the authorized persons to handle investments for
the district.

The following staff members will be designated as
investment officers for the district:

Tamika Alford-Stephens
Bethany Jordan
Derek Gillard

Funds are included in the local budget for the required
annual training and certification requirements.

We recommend approval of designation of investment
officers

Tamika Alford-Stephens
Tamika Alford-Stephens
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